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(Neb.)-Dates sate for Ogallala volleyball camp

By: Andrew Lacy Posted at: 03/26/2013 09:11 AM
Ogallala High School volleyball coach Steve Morgan will be holding a series of camps this summer for players in
grades 4-12.

Individual camps for grades 4-8 will be held June 10-12, June 24-26 and July 8-10. Camps for grades 9-12 will
be June 17-19 and July 22-23. Team camps will be held July 15-17 and July 18-20.

Steve Morgan has been the head coach at Ogallala since the program was established nearly 40 years ago and
has been one of the most successful coaches in the state. During his tenure, he has amassed more than 800
wins, three state championships and four runner ups. Morgan was inducted into the Nebraska High School
Sports Hall of Fame in 2012.

For more information about camps, contact Coach Morgan at 308-284-2836, email skmorgan@charter.net or
visit www.stevemorgancamps.com.

http://www.stevemorgancamps.com/

